

VILLAGE OF PLEAK FEBRUARY 3, 2021 WORKSHOP MINUTES

The Board of Aldermen of the Village of Pleak, Texas held a Joint Workshop with Planning & Zoning, open to the public on February 3, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. In the Pleak Village Hall located at 6621 FM 2218 South, Richmond, Texas. Mayor Larry Bittner, Aldermen Michael John, Wade Goates and Anne Stark were present. Gary Miller, Joan Wendt, Ivan Wood & David Ondrias were present from the Planning & Zoning Commission. Alderman Anne Stark started the meeting with a prayer and the Pledge of Allegiance.

- 1. Council & Planning & Zoning to discuss retaining the services of a City Engineer and to hear presentations from Engineer Firms regarding their professional qualifications and services.
 - City Council and Planning & Zoning discussed on retaining the services of a City Engineer and heard a presentation from Llarance L.Turner with Kaluza Inc. on their qualification and services that they offer.
- 2. Council & Planning & Zoning to discuss the Master Plan Report for Water and Wastewater Infrastructure.
 - Council and Planning & Zoning discussed on what it would take to bring water and wastewater infrastructure to the Village of Pleak.
- 3. Adjournment.

Mayor Larry Bittner adjourned the meeting at 8:37 pm.

Approved By:

Mayor Larry Bittner

Submitted By:

Erin Walley, City Secretary